
 
 

 

 
 

December 9, 2021 
Subject: Invoicing Address Change 

 
Please be advised that Peraton is in the process of combining its financial systems, and at the 
beginning of January, will be unified on one financial system: Deltek Costpoint. 

 

In order to support this integration, please be aware that Peraton will be changing its addresses 
for invoicing. Therefore, starting December 15, 2021, invoices should be submitted to the 
following locations: 

 

If you are currently submitting electronic invoices, the new email address is 
finOp.statement2@peraton.com. When submitting invoices please ensure there is only one 
attachment. If there are multiple documents that are typically provided with your invoice, please 
combine them into one attachment before submitting. 

 
If you are currently submitting invoices via mail to accounts payable, please note that the mailing 
address has also changed. Below is the new address. 

 

Peraton Inc. 
Attn: Accounts Payable 
P.O. Box 221470 
Chantilly, VA 20153-1470 

 
Additionally, starting December 15, 2021 all invoicing questions can be sent to 

crc.usgovt@peraton.com. 

 

Please modify your records accordingly. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

mailto:finOp.statement2@peraton.com
mailto:crc.usgovt@peraton.com.

